
To Whom It May Concern, 

Date of Incident: August 10, 2022 

Time: PM of August 10, 2022 

Place of Damage: 100-02 N. 76th Street Milwaukee, WI 53213 

Property Owners: Julia and Gaetano D'Amato 
4345 Honey Creek Dr. 
Brookfield, WI 53045 

Circumstances of Claim: On August 10, 2022, our tenant Ryan Crowley called to report that a city 
garbage truck had damages our garage at our rental unit located at 100-02 N. 76th Street. He told me 
what happened, and I asked him to please write a statement and send it to me. He said that he went to 
work in the morning and when he came from work, he saw the damage on the garage where the 
garbage cans were in the morning. He said there was no damage when he left for work. 

When he left for work the garbage cans were full and when he got home from work the garbage cans 
were empty and the garbage cans were not put back where they belong. 

I asked him to take a picture of the damage and send them to me. There was damage to the exterior of 
the garage and a large hole to the inside of the garage. The gutter down spout was crushed and 
damaged. I have included the picture of the siding, gutter and the inner wall of the garage. 

I had the garage repaired on October 12, 2022. That was the soonest repair could have been. I have 
included the invoice for the damage which is $3,400.00 along with a copy of the check we paid for the 
damages. 

In August 2022, I contacted the city of Milwaukee regarding the damages to the 100-02 N. 76th Street 
and she gave me directions on how to file a claim. 

If you have any questions, please contact me Julia D'Amato owner at 414-399-6921. 

Sincerely, 

h ia D'Amato 

Attachments: 

Statement from Ryan Crowley 
Pictures of the damage at 100-02 N 76th Street 
Invoice from Evanich Remodeling 
Copy of the check made out to Eva nich Remodeling for damages 
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August 13, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern, 

On Wednesday, August 10, 2022, I was going to work at about 6:30 am, I saw that the garbage cans 
were full, and I left for work. 

When I came back in the early evening, I saw that the garbage cans were empty and not placed in the 
usual spot. There was a large hole (where the garbage cans were sitting that morning) in the siding that 
went through the inside of garage wall. There was a hole, and you could see to the inside of the garage. 
The siding was damaged along with the wood wall and the gutter. 

I called the landlady, and I told her what had happened and that it was the City Garbage truck that 
caused the damage. She asked me to take a picture of the damage and write a statement of the 
incident. 

I took the picture of the damage and sent it to the landlady. 

Ryan Crowley 
Tenant 
100 N. 76th Street 







• Evanich Remodeling 
EVANIVii 

4720 Shasta Drive , 
Brookfield, WI 53045 

Bill To 

Tom & Julia D'Amato 
102 N 76th Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53213 

Invoice 
Date Invoice # 

10/12/2022 23 

Ship To 

P.O. Number Terms Rep Ship Via F.O.B. Project 

10/12/2022 

Quantity Item Code Description Price Each Amount 

Items 

Labor 

Garage repair from city of Milw. Sanitation Dept garbage 
removal damage done on August 2022. 
Labor & supplies 

0.00 

3,400.00 

0.00 

3,400.00 
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GAETANO D'AMATO 12- 7125/2750 
2763 

JULIA D'AMATO 
4345 HONEYCREEK DR. 
BROOKFIELD, WI 53045 DATE 
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Phone # 
Total $3,400,00 
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262-364-8537 


